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There’s a new rule for school!

California law requires that all incoming 7th graders get a whooping cough booster shot, called Tdap, before entering school this fall.

Contact your child’s doctor.  If your preteen or teen hasn’t received Tdap yet, schedule an appointment today to protect against this dangerous disease.
For more information, visit ShotsForSchool.org.  

This message is brought to you by [enter local health department, coalition, provider or school name here].
